
May 31, 2023 

RE: NESD Transition Plan for Arborfield School 

Arborfield School Families,  

To support Arborfield students and families through the transition to a K-6 school, as well as the grade 
7-12 students transitioning to Carrot River, please take some time to review the following documents:
(All the documents can be found on the NESD website – School Reviews)

1. Transition Plan - link

2. Arborfield Calendar Option (bussing and bell times) - link

Deadline for the Survey – June 7, 2023

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NQXRTG5

3. Proposed Catchment Boundary - link

Submit/share feedback regarding the boundary notice by June 13, 2023, in one of the two following 
manners:  

Email – divisionoffice@nesd.ca 

Written Submission – Attention Stacy Lair - Box 6000 Melfort SK S0E 1A0 

Thank you for taking the time to offer feedback. 

Sincerely, 

Stacy Lair, NESD Director of Education 
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